
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

We would like to share with parents our plans for this upcoming school year and we would like to meet 
you and have you meet us as well.  As we get to know each other, we will learn how to work together 
to best meet the needs of the children.  We are holding our annual “Back to School” night on 
Thursday, September 20, 2018 for parents/guardians only. Our teachers will not be available for 
individual discussions during this evening. If you wish to speak with an individual faculty member, 
please schedule an appointment.  
 

                   First Session: 

Opening – Mrs. Orozco (Gym) 6:30 p.m. 

PEAK (Room 131, 132) 6:45 p.m.- 7:15 p.m. 

First Grade (Rooms 108, 110, 111, 119) 6:45 p.m.- 7:15 p.m. 

 
                   Second Session: 

Opening – Mrs. Orozco (Gym) 7:30 p.m. 

Kindergarten (Rooms 112, 115, 133, 134, 135) 7:45 p.m.-8:15 p.m. 

Second Grade (Rooms 109, 116, 117, 118) 7:45 p.m.-8:15 p.m. 
 

Our special area faculty members will be available to meet with you between 6:45 p.m. – 7:45 p.m. in 
the following rooms: 
 

Ms. Margaret Barsa, Special Education – Room 113 
Mrs. Dawn Bladzinski, Media Specialist – Media Center 
Mrs. Patricia Bruce, AIM Facilitator – Room 121  
Mrs. Lisa Bruno, School Nurse – Health Office 
Mrs. Carla Clausen, Occupational Therapist/CST – Room 120 
Mrs. Eileen D’Antonio, Social Worker/CST – Room 120 
Mrs. Alexandra Eppinger, Reading Interventionist – Room 121 
Mrs. Kim Hain, AIM Facilitator-Room 121 
Ms. Julie Lima, Special Education – Room 132 
Mrs. Leila Morrelli, Speech – Media Center Office 
Ms. Tara Pirozzoli, LDT-C/CST – Room 120 
Ms. Ramona Ramesar, Guidance Counselor – Downstairs Office 
Mrs. Amanda Somers-Guerrasio, Psychologist/CST – Room 120  
Mrs. Nara Sterba, Art/TEP – Room 107 
Mr. Dan Wilkenfeld, Physical Education/Health – Gymnasium 
Mrs. Laurie Wilson, Technology/AIM Facilitator – Room 121 
Mr. Tom Wise, Music – Cafeteria Office 
 

*Since parking is limited, please observe all the parking signs and be careful not to block any of our 
neighbor’s driveways. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, September 20. 2018              
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